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Directorate of Higher Education, H.P. 

Tele: 0177-2653120.2653575 Fax: 0177-2812882,2811247. email: dir.edu0 radiffmail.com 


Dated: Shimla-1, the -;tl.,Nov., 2016. 

f 

To 
All the Principals, 

Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools in 

Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:- Regarding deduction of salary ofPGTs regularized after 01.10.2012 . 

On the subject cited above various representations/ clarifications are being received 

from the vanous qua tiers regarding implementation of order passed by the Hon 'ble Himachal Pradesh 

Administrative Tribunal in various OAs wherein deparimental speaking orders dated 10.10.2016 have been 

stayed. Therefore, in r/o such applicants status prior to I 0.10.2016 be maintained however rest of cases be 

paid salary as per instruction dated I 0.10.20 16. The necessary entry with regard to stay may be recorded in 

service books of concerned applicants to proceed further in the matter accordingly. 

Directo~· Education~ 
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla. 

Endst. No. As above dated Shim1a-171001 , ))-( Nov.,2016 

Copy for information & Necessary action to : 

11 the Dy. Directors of Higher Education, in Himachal Pradesh. 

he lncharge, IT (Cell) with the directi~ns to upload these directions on departmental website. 
0 . lJ :<. ~ 

. .· Director dr'I-'r(Education 

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla 


